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This engineering statement is prepared by Radio One of North Carolina, Inc (Radio One Inc.), 
licensee of FM broadcast station WPZS Facility ID 52553.  WPZS is currently operating under 
program test authority at the facilities authorized by construction permit BPH-20020116AAG. 
This exhibit provides additional information in support of WPZS application BPH-
20080226ABM 
 
The proposed facility increases antenna height at the presently authorized location and removes 
Section 73.215 status from the allotment.  As shown in Figure 1 the proposed facility is fully 
spaced under Section 73.207 except with respect to: 
 
1.  WZTK, Burlington NC. Facility ID 9080 
 
WZTK and WPZS have been continuously short spaced since before November 16, 1964. In 
compliance with Section 73.213(a) the proposed facility does not increase interference beyond 
what is currently authorized, as shown in Figure 2.  In fact, the authorized and proposed facilities 
do not create interference to the licensed facility of WZTK as set forth in Section 73.213(a) (1). 
Since no interference is predicted to exist from the authorized or proposed operation, no showing 
is made with respect to Section 73.213 (a) 2 and 3. 
 
The proposed facility was examined with respect to LPFM station WWGT-LP, as shown in 
Figure 3.  The proposed facility will produce no increased short spacing or contour overlap with 
WWGT-LP.   
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Figure 1 
 

Section 73.207 spacing study of proposed facility 
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